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Dear Sirs:
I wish to register my objection to the Council’s Plan to redevelop areas of South Warrington in order
to greatly increase the
amount of housing. The current Plan will require demolition of Green Belt land which has high
landscape value. Such areas
are appreciated by everyone who enjoys visiting such open spaces, including those who do not live
locally but make the
effort to travel across town in their leisure hours to enjoy walking among the woodlands and open
fields.
I appreciate the pressure imposed by Government upon the Council but believe there must be
alternatives to sacrificing so
much delightful countryside as exists in South Warrington. It is a priceless amenity which is in danger
of being destroyed for ever.
Mike Owen, 
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